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Tuesday 22nd May 2018 
 
 
Embleton Vincent Edwards Primary School Governing Body - Election of Parent Governor 
 
We currently have 2 vacancies for Parent Governors.  The role of a school governor is to 
work in partnership with the Headteacher and other governors to raise standards and 
improve outcomes for all children at the school.  They also decide on the strategic direction 
which the school takes by helping to decide the priorities for improving the school.  Parent 
governors are directly elected by the other parents/carers to represent them on the 
Governing Body.   
 
The post lasts for up to 4 years, and would involve attending meetings in the evenings (6 
main meetings and a range of other smaller meetings as required, per year) and being able 
to come in to school a few times a term for governor monitoring meetings. 
 
If you think you might be interested and want to find out more you are more than welcome 
to speak to me, or approach one of the other governors, such as Helen Wood or Vickie Fyffe, 
for additional information.  
 
In order to strengthen our capacity to be able to fully support the school the Governing Body 
are particularly looking for people who might have some experience in the following: 
 
Strategic planning 
Financial management  
Risk management 
Stakeholder engagement 
Ability to interpret data 
 
If you would like your name to be put forward for the election please fill in the attached 
form (see the reverse of the page) and return it to school by 5th June 2018.  You will need a 
proposer who must be another parent/carer (not related to you!)  
 
Regards 
 
Nicola Threlfall 
Headteacher 
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I would like to propose _______________________________________ (candidate’s name) 
for the role of Parent Governor at Embleton Vincent Edwards Primary School. 
 
 
Proposer’s name: ____________________________________________ 
 
 
Proposer’s signature: _________________________________________ 
 
 
Candidate’s signature: ________________________________________ 


